
 
  

 
 

  

 
 

 

   
      

   

 

       
   

   
   

   

 

       
       

 

  

 

 

 

 

Hospital  Discharges  &  SNF  Admissions  
(Medicaid)   

Due to the increase in COVID-19 rates and related demand in hospitalization beds, Molina is 
working with HCA again to support increased efforts for timely hospital discharges through 
incentivizing Skilled Nursing Facilities to accept admissions. 

To that end, Molina will pay an extra $100/day for Molina Medicaid patients admitted 
between 11/13/20-12/31/20 for 60 days of SNF stay. Additional payment for expenses such 
as medical equipment, IV solutions, IV medication and other medications, therapies, & BH 
services will be paid separately. Additionally, Molina is expediting all SNF authorizations and 
will respond within 24 hours. 

Thank you for going above and beyond to care for our Molina patients.  We understand how 
challenging your jobs are during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Please contact our Authorizations department with any questions at (800) 869-7185. 
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